
Mrs. Thomas

2nd Grade

Important DatesClassroom News

8/21 – Early Release Wednesday

9/4 – Labor Day – No School
Welcome back!  We are so 

excited for a new school 

year!  We had an awesome 

first week of school!  We 

worked on getting to know 

each other as well as 

learning classroom 

expectations and procedures.  

Next week, students will take 

Beginning of the Year (BOY) 

tests in reading & math.  It 

will take a few days to 

complete the testing.  We will 

start our curriculum after 

that.

          

                   

 

          

 

Other News

Thank you to everyone who 

attended Parent Night!  Parent 

volunteer opportunities will be 

available soon!  Don’t forget to 

fill out ALL of your paperwork 

ASAP!  Math homework might 

begin next week after students 

have finished BOY testing.  I will 

send an e-mail when we start 

homework which will be nightly.  

Spelling homework will start the 

week of 8/26 & reading logs will 

start Friday, 8/23.  More info to 

come!

**Please do not forget to send in 

a water bottle each day!

Next Week

Math: BOY Testing

Reading: BOY Testing

Science: Process Skills   

Social Studies: Kindness

Yoga Pose of the Week: Tree

Word of the Week (WOW): 
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